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THE PRIVATE HIRE
HOLDING AREA IS
CHANGING

The Private Hire Holding Area frequently reaches capacity, leading
to hazards, health and safety risks, and sometimes inconsiderate
behaviour - which has occasionally escalated to aggression towards
Airport staff.

To address these issues, on 1st August 2024 Manchester
Airport will be implementing the following changes:

e The maximum stay will reduce to 90 minutes

e The charge will be £1.50 per visit

WE HOPE THESE CHANGES WILL ALLOW SAFE AND

FAIR ACCESS TO THE PHHA FOR ALL DRIVERS.

For more information and to complete a driver survey,
please take a flyer from the break room.




